
Leman Academy of Excellence 
School Accountability Committee Meeting Agenda 

Wednesday, February 3, 2020 
7:00 a.m. to 7:40 a.m. 

ZOOM Meeting 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72612447902?pwd=N1cvajRudk1EV3hHcVM1K1NLYUlkQT09 
 
Meeting ID: 726 1244 7902 
Passcode: r43HvA 
 
 
1. Meeting was called to order at 7:05 am by Denise Pfeffer 
 
2. Members Present 

• Mary Russell 

• Rachel Oliver 

• Jason Edwards 

• Stacie Groves 
 
3. December and January Meeting Minutes were approved unanimously. 
 
4. General School Update provided by Dr. Edwards  
Update on new building  

• Several inspections are scheduled over the next couple weeks. 

• These smaller inspections are required prior to the larger inspections. 

• Teachers are handling this uncertainty with a great deal of flexibility and 
professionalism. 

Latest quarantine 

• 7th and 8th grade students will be returning this Friday. 
General school update 

• Currently staff evaluations are under way. 

• This is the last year Leman will be under start-up status.  This is for schools in their 1st to 
3rd years.  Next year Leman will be considered established. 

• Enrollment next year is expected to be at around 1000 students. 

• Recently the Parker campus was recognized by Leman for its hiring practices which has a 
resulted in a high-quality staff. 

 
6.  SAC Survey Planning –  

• Denise Pfeffer provided a review of the draft parent survey.  The changes and editions 
to last survey were discussed. 

• Mary Russell will contact the PTO regarding the questions they submitted last year and 
get their feedback on questions they would like added for this year.  

• Denise Pfeffer will forward the draft survey to Valerie Hostin of the Leman School Board 
for their feedback. 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72612447902?pwd%3DN1cvajRudk1EV3hHcVM1K1NLYUlkQT09&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3X9I0ZeWkJR_lvhvu6Qyw6


 
7.  Landscaping Update – No update at this time. 
  
7.  Liaison report out (5 Minutes) 

• Mary Russel provided an overview of PTO activities. 
o PTO is currently receiving the 3rd round of bids for the playground. 
o The playground area is being enlarged due the extra space provided with the 

new addition. 
o The PTO is working on numerous activities that families can participate in 

remotely. 
▪ Daddy Daughter Dance 
▪ Movie night for the middle school to replace the school dance. 

o At the march meeting, new officers (President, Treasurer, Secretary) will be 
voted on. 

 
8.  Next meeting will be March 3rd at 7:00 a.m.  

 
8.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 a.m. 


